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“As I stood and watched the signatures of many who have benefitted from a
Catholic education become affixed to the final steel beam of the new addition of
St. Joseph Regional Junior High School, I thanked God for not only my education
- but also that of my sons, Scott and Andrew - and all those who were fortunate

enough to have had the experience of a well-rounded, challenging Catholic
education. The teachers and staff of St. Joseph’s and Trinity profoundly influence

the character and instill a positive self-concept of each individual student.”

Michael F. Reed, President
Stebbins Commercial Properties LLC 



For more information on Honor, Celebrate, Pioneer, 
please visit: www.trinity-hs.org/advancement/expansion.cfm or

contact: Nathan Stanton, M.ED, President, Trinity High School and
St. Joseph Regional Junior High School 

603-668-2910, Ext. 230 | nstanton@trinity-hs.org 
Contact Denise Brewitt: dbrewitt@trinity-hs.org
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AND THE OPPORTUNITIES IT CREATES

For more than a century, exceptional Catholic education has been the
hallmark of Manchester Catholic schools. 

To ensure that tradition continues for generations to come, both schools,
together with the Diocese of Manchester, have embarked on a historic
renovation and expansion project. The launch of Honor, Celebrate, Pioneer
will reinvigorate students' educational experience in grades 7-12 by
making critical improvements to learning spaces, expanding access to
athletics and the arts, and providing a foundation for college and career-
ready futures. 

By uniting the schools on the same campus and creating a state-of-the-art
facility, we can better serve the increasing demand for high-quality
Catholic education in the Greater Manchester community. 

“We are developing a true student success model where we will meet
the needs and discover the interests of every student who enters our
doors. Whether it will be a 4-year university or a future in the trades.

Our vision is to help them grow as individuals feeling prepared to make
a difference in our world. Understanding they are valued, while being

challenged both spiritually and academically.” 
           -Nate Stanton, President, THS and SJRJHS

New Scholarship Opportunities
Trinity and St. Joe’s would like to thank the active, veteran, retired

and reservist personnel of our brave US Armed Forces for their
service to our country. We are happy to announce that beginning in

the academic 2024-2025 school year: 

A child of an active military member - (Parent or legal guardian
only) will receive a $2,500 (THS) or $1,500 (SJRJHS) tuition

discount renewable each year. 
Any student of our military veterans - (Parent or legal guardian

only) will receive a $1,000 (THS) or $500 (SJRJHS) tuition discount
renewable each year. 

May God bless America, our military and their families! 

Brig. General Richard Vercauteren Memorial Scholarship
Bishop Bradley 1963

Each year, two students who are entering a trades field will receive
a $10,000 scholarship to cover the cost of classes and tools for

their first year.
.

https://www.trinity-hs.org/advancement/donate-to-the-expansion.cfm


On October 25, we celebrated a
significant milestone in the
expansion project to bring St. Joe’s to
the Trinity campus and renovate our
current building. We celebrated with
over 200 alumni, family, and friends
of both schools. 

Guests were able to sign the beam
plates as a way to leave their mark on
THS and SJRJHS, signifying the
permanence of the community that
these schools have and create for
future generations. 
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“What a wonderful evening spent with faculty and graduates of Bishop Bradley, St. Joseph High School,
Immaculata, St. Anthony, St. George, Ste. Marie, and Trinity High Schools. The band was playing as alumni
mingled and shared their experiences of their Catholic School Education. I was so proud to be able to sign
the names of my family beginning with my parents that graduated from St. Joseph High School for Boys,
and St. Joseph High School for Girls, Class of 1940. I had 23 members of my family go through the halls
and graduate with a diploma from one of the above schools. All of our names have been added to the top
beam of the new building for posterity. It was riveting to witness the raising of the American flag, the lighted
tree, and the placard with all the signatures that were attached to the top beam. I also had the opportunity
to buy a brick in honor of the Cullity Family that will line the entryway to the gym.

How often did we all hear that the Catholic Schools would be closing? It was so exciting being at the
Topping Off Ceremony combining the Trinity building with St. Joseph Regional Junior High School. 
We can all be proud that Catholic Education still flourishes in Manchester, NH. As an adult, I came to
realize how lucky I was that my parents insisted we have a Catholic School Education. Go Pioneers!”

-Maureen Cullity, Class of 1972 



Opportunities to give to the Expansion Project:
Guidance Suite
High School Cafeteria
Junior High Cafeteria
Library
School Nurse Facility/Program
Women’s Locker Room
Men’s Locker Room
Dedication of Campus Ministry
Science Labs - 4 available
Kitchen
Teacher’s Lounge
Junior High New Classrooms - 11 available
Conference Rooms - 2 available
Music Studio (Reserved)
Music Room (Reserved)
Art Rooms - 2 available
High School Classroom Renovations - 21 available
Theater Sound System and Curtain (Phase Two)
Flagpole (Reserved)
Drama Rehearsal Space Green Room (Phase Two)
Light Stanchions - 6 available
Gym Lobby Main Entrance Personalized Walkway Bricks $250

 
$125,000
$100,000

$75,000
$75,000
$50,000
$50,000
$50,000
$50,000
$50,000
$30,000
$25,000
$25,000
$15,000
$15,000
$15,000
$15,000
$10,000
$10,000
$10,000

$5,000
$5,000

Create Your Legacy for Honor, Celebrate, Pioneer 
Planned giving, also referred to as gift planning or legacy giving, is a donor’s intention to contribute a planned gift to an organization
beyond their lifetime. Donors can even choose a blended gift with an initial outright gift or pledge followed by a planned gift,
maximizing the total charitable gift. 

A planned gift can be made in several forms: 
• A cash bequest to a charitable organization in a will or trust,
• A gift of stocks or bonds, or 
• The designation of a charitable organization as the beneficiary of a life insurance policy, annuity, or IRA.

We are grateful for your consideration of these types of important gifts. For more information on how to plan your gift, please call
Bevin Kennedy, Cabinet Secretary, Development and Communications, Diocese of Manchester, at 603-663-0136. 
Please consult your legal representative or tax advisor first to maximize your benefit.
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CONTRIBUTE TO THE EXPANSION PROJECT

The time is now to respond to growth in the Catholic school system to help ensure
its long-term success. Please join us in investing in the future of Catholic education

in Manchester and prayerfully consider a sacrificial gift to this campaign. 

Donor Advised Fund
Trinity High School’s Tax ID is 02-0279436 for all DAFs.
Cash or Check 
Make your check payable to Trinity High School and mail it to: 
Denise Brewitt, Director of Institutional Advancement 
581 Bridge Street, Manchester, NH 03104
Donate Online 
On Trinity High School’s website: 
trinityhighschool.factsmgtadmin.com/give 



Save the Date for our Spring Fling
Saturday, April 20, 2024

 6pm - 10 pm
An Alumni Event for Our Catholic Schools of Manchester

Share a piece of your history as we build the future of tomorrow!

We are currently planning this event and would love assistance from the alumni of our Catholic
Schools to plan and spread the word. Please contact Denise Brewitt for more information at   

dbrewitt@trinity-hs.org or 603-668-2910 ext. 226.
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SAVE THE DATE AND JOIN US!



BEAM SIGNING EVENT 6
CELEBRATING A MILESTONE IN THE EXPANSION PROJECT


